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November 3, 2021 - Going Up Quicker than Expected

Moved to WTtower Base 
On October 15 the small 
Rubbermaid shed with all our 
electronics was installed at the 
outside back wall of the WhidbeyTel 
tower base. See in photo at right.
4 days later we placed the new 
radio array on a temporary wood 
rack at the tower base and 
connected the array to the 
electronics. Ready for the 
contractor to hoist the array up the 
tower. 

Booked to the New Year!
After finally reaching an agreement 
with a specialized tower climbing 
corporation in Tacoma, we got the 
bad news that they were totally 
booked until after the first of the 
year. Panic time!

Halloween Eve Treat!
We got an email from the tower 
contracting corporation that they would 
squeeze our job in on November 2nd, 
yesterday! Praise God! The photo at 
right was taken yesterday from high up 
the tower showing the back side of the 
array as they mounted it to the tower 
leg. All is working this morning as we 
focus on moving all coastal radio clients 
north of Nordland off the old small tower 
to this big new array.  

Peace, David
David G. Brader, President, MACaid, 
Inc. dba Marrowstone Wireless
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